Getting things done — West End roads
update #dundeewestend

Getting
Things

Done Following my reporting residents’ complaints, I am pleased
to advise that a series of potholes on Logie Avenue at its east end will be
repaired this week.

I have also received from the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership the
following feedback on complaints I raised about road surface deterioration in
Marchfield Terrace and Hillcrest Road :

“The Road Maintenance Partnership inspector has raised an order for two
thermal patches to be done in Hillcrest Road with a timescale for repair of
approximately ninety days. A pothole repair has also been raised for
Marchfield Terrace with a timescale for completion of approximately thirty
days.”
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